
infoLACCEI      

BULLETIN 030, MAY 2022  
 

www.laccei.org     info@laccei.org 

A CALL TO LACCEI DEANS  
 

Meeting of Deans of Engineering from Latam and the 

Caribbean of LACCEI 

 

The Face-to-Face Planning Meeting of Deans of 

Engineering of LAC of the Latin American and Caribbean 

Consortium of Engineering Institutions (LACCEI) is being 

held from May 30 to June 1 in San Padro Sula, Honduras, at 

the headquarters of the Technological University of 

Honduras. This will be a preliminary planning meeting to 

the companion First Face-to-Face Meeting of the Council of 

Deans of Engineering of ALyC of LACCEI to be held at 

Florida Atlantic University in Boca Raton, Florida, USA. 

 

Six conferences of deans, representing universities in Latin 

America and the Caribbean, will be held within the 

framework of the meeting: 

 

1. Dr. KEVIN HUGGINS, Rector, Harrisburg 

University Panama: "Building a Culture of Continuous 

Improvement" 

 

2. M.S. Eng. MIGUEL ANGEL SOSA, Dean, 

National Technological University, Argentina: 

"Technological Development and Transfer in FI - Criteria 

for its Evaluation" 

 

3. Dr. JUAN HERNANDEZ PAZ, Dean, Autonomous 

University of Juarez, Mexico: “Process of Curriculum 

Redesign of the Engineering Programs of the Institute of 

Engineering and Technology” 

 

4. Dr. MARIO G. JUAREZ PEREZ, Dean, Don Bosco 

University, El Salvador: “Accreditation of Engineering 

Careers before ACAAI at the UDB” 

 

5. M.S. Eng. LIBIS VALDEZ CERVANTES, Dean, 

Antonio de Arevalo Technological Foundation, Colombia: 

“Innovation for Development: a Key Factor for a 

Transformative Recovery in Latin America and the 

Caribbean” 

 

6. M.S. Eng. RICHARD MAZARIEGOS, Dean, 

Mesoamerican University of Guatemala: "Experience in 

Technology Transfer at the Mesoamerican University"  

 

CALL FOR PAPERS FOR MATILDA 

VOLUME FOUR  

The Latin American Open Chair of Matilda and Women in 

Engineering (CAL Matilda) is calling for authors to be part 

of the fourth volume of the Matilda book. 

  

CAL Matilda has taken the initiative (on behalf of 

CONFEDI, ACOFI and LACCEI) of giving continuity to 

Matilda's publications as a way of contributing to the 

visibility and appreciation of women in the field of 

engineering, promoting the study of engineering in girls and 

adolescents, encouraging engineering students in their 

careers, and contributing to equal rights and opportunities in 

the engineering world. 

 

We are calling on authors to contribute stories of women in 

engineering, particularly stories on how their interest in an 

engineering career began, about their lives in the academic 

world, their teaching in universities, and in their professional 

job search. Also of importance to us are stories about the 

people and mentors that helped guide women through their 

education and careers—examples of what can motivate girls 

and young women to try the world of engineering. 

 

This link gives you the terms for the papers: 

https://bit.ly/38NG9BD  

 

We are available to answer any questions you have and look 

forward to receiving your papers prior to August 8, 2022. 

You can send your paper or contact the Editorial Committee 

at libromatilda4@gmail.com 
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